
Southwark’s Homelessness Prevention Forum 

Our Homelessness Prevention Forum was established in 2014 and brings together a range of  

different partners to work together on preventing homelessness in Southwark.  

 

Our partnership working arrangements 

 
We hold forum meetings on a quarterly basis. The next Homelessness Prevention Forum meeting 

date is: 

 

 Thursday 5th March 2020 

 Thursday 11th June 2020 

 Wednesday 9th September 2020 

 Thursday10th December 2020 

 

If you would like to attend the Homelessness Prevention Forum meetings, or would like further  

information about our work on homelessness prevention please email Ian.swift@southwarkgov.uk 

 

Please also contact us if you would like copies of any agendas, minutes and presentations that have  

been delivered at past Forum meetings. 

 

Our aim is to ensure that no one in Southwark needs to be homeless and we believe that we work  

best in partnership to achieve this. 

 

We look forward to meeting you at future Homelessness Prevention Forums.  
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